
 

                    

 

Product End-Of-Life Notice 

Issue Date:2020/06/22 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Every company must retire some products in order to invest in new products. CTC Union's Product 
Management is writing this announcement to inform you of an upcoming end of life (EOL) on the 
following items. Every effort is made to provide an effective, substitute product, however, it may not 
be possible in all instances. The below items will be discontinued due to EOL of key component(s).  
 
EOL Models    FRM220A-1000EAS/X FRM220-1000EAS/X-1 FRM220-100AS-1 

Substitute Models  FRM220A-2000EAS/2  FRM220A-2000EAS/1 -- 
Effective Date : Jun 22, 2020 
Last Buy Date : Sep 30, 2020 
 
Please confirm your last buy quantity with our responsible sales before the last buy date.  
 
 
 
Sincerely yours  

 

 

PM of Product Management Division  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The information contained herein is the exclusive intellectual property or confidential document of CTC Union Technologies Co., LTD. 

 ANY UNAUTHORIZED REVIEW, COPYING, DISCLOSURE, USE OR DISTRIBUTION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

https://www.ctcu.com/en/fiber-series/iaccess-multi-service-platform/ethernet-switch/frm220a-2000eas-2-frm220a-2000eas-1.html
https://www.ctcu.com/en/fiber-series/iaccess-multi-service-platform/ethernet-switch/frm220a-2000eas-2-frm220a-2000eas-1.html
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